
The South Georgia fire district is owned by the members (property owner) of any home(s) that 

are connected to the SGFD water system since December 31st 1993 to present. 

 The SGFD water system is managed by a Prudential Committee with 5 appointed voting 

members including a Committee Chair, Clerk, Treasurer, Billing Dept. Personnel and a State of 

Vermont Certified Water System Operator.  

The Prudential Committee and SGFD staff are responsible for setting water tax rates that are 

sufficient to cover annual costs and expenses of the public water system, including debt service 

and reserves. payment rates and charges, together with any related costs or expenses as 

provided to operate the water system, and to maintaining the water system infrastructure. 


